
Apologies as a further addendum I'd like to flag the new windows introduced on the west wall will 
also look directly into peoples bedroom windows on the 3rd floor of Omnium Court. They will also 
over look and remove privacy from multiple other windows.  
 
The extra floor which is defacto being added will also deny light to flats with windows on the 
second floor. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Vanessa Frank  
 
On Thu, 28 Mar 2024 at 12:12, Vanessa Frank wrote: 
Dear Planning Team,  
 
As an addendum to the objections which I registered with you on 26/03/2024 please be aware that 
part of the 'proposed' new roof structure sits inches in front of the windows of flats within Omnium 
Court blocking light from we believe at least two of the flats on a permanent basis.  
 
Currently these flats are occupied by older individuals with communication needs such as a lack of 
any English and Neurodiversity. 
 
Obviously we are reading the plans without any support from an architect or from planning but we 
would urge this is checked.  
 
It might be worth flagging it seems this structure may be being built already as what may be a 
structure has now appeared in front of these windows. Clearly this may be scaffolding blocking light 
from the OAPs windows?  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Vanessa Frank 
Flat 1 Omnium Court  
 


